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From: Dean Richardson 
Sent: 03 March 2024 21:11
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy cove Application 57749

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi , 
My name is Dean Richardson 
     Mobile -
 
I would like to put my view on application 057749. 
Application for Sandy cove hotel. 
                           Berrynarbor 
                           EX34 9SR 
I would like to say that the Sandy cove Hotel, is a professionaly run hotel. 
With excellent management who like to look after people in the most professional way. 
 
The area surrounding the hotel , is benefiting enormously. In employment, and hospitality to many. 
Providing excellent professional service. 
 
I’ve had the pleasure of working for the hotel , And never had a problem with noise or disruptions. 
 
My view is,that this is a positive application . 
Which would be carried out by professionals. 
To a high standard. 
 
Many thanks 
Dean Richardson 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


